
FW: Green Belt  
Jeni Jackson  
Sent:  28 July 2015 12:08  
To:  Planning Policy  

Jeni Jackson BSc (Hons) MRTPI | Head of Planning Services |  
__________________________________________ 
Woking Borough Council, Civic Offices, Gloucester Square, Woking, Surrey, GU21 6YL 
Phone: 01483 743020 | Web: www.woking.gov.uk 
For general enquiries, please call Woking Borough Council's Contact Centre on 01483 
755855 
From: Brian Holohan  
Sent: 25 July 2015 21:11 

To: Jeni Jackson 
Subject: Green Belt 
Dear Jeni Jackson, 
My wife and I urge you not to sacrifice the lovely Green Belt sites in the areas of 
Lovelace Road and Aviary Road as described in the WBC proposal for housing 
development in Pyrford.  
We moved here to Pyrford in 1981 attracted by its rural charm, which still continues 
today. 
Imagine how the experience driving along Pyrford Common Road would be 

completely altered by the existence of two large residential estates alongside. 
The Green Belt is the greatest legacy we can leave for future generations. Please do 
not abandon it. 
Brian and Elisabeth Holohan 

8 Norfolk Farm Road 

Pyrford 

Woking 

GU22 8LF 
NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED - . This document  
 




